
Dear patients of Atlantic Dental, 

I sincerely hope that you are well during these unprecedented events of past several months. As our 
office is reopening I would like to inform you that we took multiple steps to ensure your health as well 
as safety of our staff. In addition to universal precaution standards that have been established prior to 
the COVID-19 outbreak we took additional measures to minimize possible transmission of the virus. 
Infection control has always been a top priority for our practice and you may have seen this during your 
visits to our office. Our office follows infection control recommendations made by the American Dental 
Association (ADA), the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the Occupational 
Safety and Health Administration (OSHA). We follow the activities of these agencies so that we are 
up-to-date on any new rulings or guidance that may be issued. As we continue with hospital-level 
sterilization and disinfecting procedures we have implemented safety and social distancing protocols.  

Clinical and administrative staff underwent additional training on infection control and new safety 
procedures. 

We have adjusted scheduling format to minimize or eliminate completely waiting room time. That might 
mean that you’re offered fewer options for scheduling your appointment. 

Hand sanitizing station has been installed  

There are no guarantees of what the future holds, but let me assure you that we are taking all possible 
measures to ensure a safe and comfortable environment for everyone involved. 

 

Virtual check-in: 

Upon arrival, please call us and wait in the car. We will notify you when operatory will be properly 
sterilized and staff is ready for you. 

As you enter, please remove your gloves and dispose them in the marked receptacle. Hand sanitizing 
station is there for you. 


